
Upcoming Events 

Lacrosse Meeting for all parents and athletes who are interested in 

playing Spring Lacrosse on January 6, 2019 at 5:30PM at the NYSA 

Main Gym 

Registration for Spring Sports opened on January 1st.  This Spring 

the NYSA is offering Baseball, Lacrosse, Tball, Soccer and 

Softball.  Registration costs vary by sport, go to http://

www.nysasports.com and go to the SPORT subtab and navigate to 

your sport of choice for costs, FAQs and additional resources.  Don ’t 

forget if you have not paid your NYSA Annual Membership Dues, they 

will be need to be paid when you register for Spring sports.  Your 

NYSA Annual Dues are $45 per family. Go to https://

www.nysasports.com/registernow to register for spring sports. 

Winter Basketball games begin on Monday January 14th. 

 

December In Review 

Winter basketball practices are underway at the NYSA Main Gym. 

The Holley-Navarre Elks Lodge 2787 hosted their Annual Free 

Throw Competition at the NYSA.  Local winners will be advancing to 

district competition, with an opportunity to progress to the state and 

national competition.  You can read more about this awesome event 

by visiting elks.org/hoopshoot. 

Navarre Raider Football All Star games were December 14th.  

Congratulations to the players who were selected, and the coaches, 

team moms, and parents for putting in a little extra work this football 

season.  You can read more here and visit the Northwest Florida 

Youth Sports Alliance Facebook page for pictures from the game: 

https://www.facebook.com/nwfysa/ 

Volunteer Information 

Calling all coaches!  With spring sports ramping up, the NYSA will 

need head coaches and assistant coaches for all sports.  If you ’re 

interested in coaching, please contact the commissioner for the sport 

or sports you’re interested in coaching at the email below.  You will be 

required to submit to a background check. 

baseball@nysasports.com 

lacrosse@nysasports.com 

soccer@nysasports.com 

softball@nysasports.com 

tball@nysasports.com 

Coaches Corner 

Coaching youth sports first requires an ambitious spirit.  If you’re 
considering volunteering to be a head or assistant coach for any sport 
this spring season, be prepared, read about 10 Tips to Become a 
Successful Volunteer Coach or Seven Things to Know Before Coaching 
Your Kids Team. 

 

Focus on Sponsorship 

The NYSA would like to thank our football sponsor The Grey 

Taproom.  They are located at 7622 Navarre Parkway in Navarre, and 

can be contacted at 850-204-8080.  Visit their website or call today.   

 

 

 

Navarre Youth Sports Association 

8840 High School Blvd 

Navarre, FL 32566 

(850) 939-5202 

Next edition: February 2019 

NYSA NEWS 
A monthly newsletter brought to you by Navarre Youth Sports Association 

VOL. 2, ISSUE 1 1.1.2019 

Upcoming Events 

 

December in Review 

 

Volunteer Information 

Coaches Needed 

 

Focus on Sponsors 

The Grey Taproom 

 

Top stories in this newsletter 

http://www.nysasports.com
http://www.nysasports.com
https://www.nysasports.com/registernow
https://www.nysasports.com/registernow
elks.org/hoopshoot
https://www.nysasports.com/Default.aspx?tabid=721299&mid=800502&newskeyid=HN1&newsid=259024&ctl=newsdetail
https://www.facebook.com/nwfysa/
https://www.hudl.com/blog/10-tips-to-become-a-successful-volunteer-coach
https://www.hudl.com/blog/10-tips-to-become-a-successful-volunteer-coach
https://www.todaysparent.com/family/parenting/7-things-to-know-before-coaching-your-kids-team/
https://www.todaysparent.com/family/parenting/7-things-to-know-before-coaching-your-kids-team/
https://www.thegreytaproom.com/
https://www.thegreytaproom.com/

